
 
 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

We are thrilled to share some exciƟng updates and achievements from another successful term in 
Year 8! It has been a pleasure witnessing the remarkable progress and growth of our students, and 
we are delighted to inform you about the many accomplishments and upcoming events. 

Thriving Through Year 8 

Parents' evening was largely successful, with plenty of posiƟve comments about our students' 
progress. We are immensely proud of the hard work and dedicaƟon they have shown this year and 
appreciate all your support. 

Rewarding Achievements 

We are delighted to announce that nearly 30,000 achievement points have been rewarded across 
Year 8 so far! This is a testament to the commitment and enthusiasm demonstrated by our students. 
Well done! 

Inspiring Assemblies 

Our assemblies have been filled with enriching content and capƟvaƟng speakers. We were fortunate 
to have visits from external speakers, including our knowledgeable Sixth Form, the SEND team, the 
History Department, and the Bridgebuilder Trust. These sessions have been invaluable in broadening 
our students' horizons and fostering a sense of curiosity. 

UnforgeƩable Trips 

Our students have had the opportunity to embark on incredible trips, creaƟng memories that will 
last a lifeƟme. Highlights include visits to the Science Museum and an exhilaraƟng ski trip in Italy, 
among others. We are excited to announce that there are more adventures on the horizon, including 
an upcoming trip to Italy and a thrilling excursion to Barcelona for our Spanish students. Stay tuned 
for further updates! 

Rewards Trip for Outstanding Pupils 

We are pleased to inform you that we will be organizing a rewards trip for our top 10% of pupils who 
consistently uphold the Ousedale Standard. This exciƟng day out will include a visit to TopJump and a 
trip to the cinema this July. Encourage your child to aim high and accumulate those achievement 
points for a chance to parƟcipate in this enjoyable event! 

Wishing you a lovely Easter break and great start to the Summer term. 

Warm regards, 

 

 

 

Saskia Roberts 

Head of Year 8, Olney Campus 

 


